
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: Convention & Visitors Bureau – Brainerd Lakes 

Chamber of Commerce 
 
DATE:  October 2, 2023 

 
Matt Killian, President of the Brainerd Lakes Chamber of Commerce, has requested 
time to present the Chamber’s proposal for a regional convention & visitors bureau 
(CVB) to the City Council. David Spizzo, who (in addition to his role as Vice President 
with Whitebirch) serves as a Chamber board member and CVB steering committee 
member, will present along with Mr. Killian.  


